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	W. B. Browning Elementary 

PTA Meeting

Wednesday, May 18th ,  from 7PM - 8 PM

Browning Elementary Research Center

	2010/2011 PTA Theme:
	Healthy Habits/Healthy Minds

	Minutes:
	I. Call to Order / Welcome Members  - Meeting started at 7:04pm with 12 members
II. Approval of Minutes from 4/13/11 meeting   - Motioned by Sharon W. and Jill D.
III. Treasurer’s Report –Motioned by Jill d.  and Amy I. – Unanimously Approved
IV. Principal’s Report – Mrs. Hassell went over MEAP scores and how well Browning students excelled.
Science Olympiad- Browning took 4th place overall. Most medals won since participating in the Olympiad. Congratulations to all Science Olympiad Students and coaches for their outstanding performances. Thank you to Mrs. Andrews and Mrs. Hesske for c0-sponsoring this program.
Social Studies Olympiad – Browning Elementary had 3 students presented with medals. Congratulations to all 3 students. Thank you to Mrs. Friedrich for sponsoring this program.
Math Olympiad – Congratulations to students who participated. 
On May 4th , Browning’s Staff Data Team presented and did fantastic job with their presentation.
V. Staff Update – Mrs. Irvine represented staff.  Board urged staff to get receipts in ASAP for classroom supplies and field trips.
VI. Fundraising, Events, & Initiatives - 
· Field Trips – Kindergarten is still looking into a field trip before the end of the year. All others already arranged &/or taken.
· Muffins with Mom – A huge thank you to Jennifer Block for once again organizing the event. It was a great success. The photo booth was a great addition. 
· CJ Barrymore’s – Is booked for the Friday June 17th. The Friday after the last day of school.
· 2nd Annual Golf Outing – Brad Glonka volunteered to chair this event. Thank you Brad. It will be held at Cracklewood golf course at 24 and Romeo Plank on Sunday, May 22nd. In need of volunteers to help. We want to provide a play structure for the school by the end of the year. Lisa Williams is working her magic in getting donations. A big thank you to her also.
· My School is Cool – Program has ended and we were able to receive $1,155.65. Thank you to Dawn Neubacher and Tracy Sorrentino for their hard work and dedication. 
· Krogers/VG’s – As of May 1st , you must resign Kroger cards with Browning Elementary to earn monies for our school.
· Beautify Browning/Earth Day Celebration – Wednesday May 18th from 1:30-2:30pm. Despite the little bit of rain students, staff, and volunteers put down mulch and flowers and pick up litter around the school. Thank you all who participated. Browning truly looks beautiful. 
· Play Structure Committee – Jen Sornig and her husband are still researching play structures which the PTA is planning to purchase with monies raised at the Golf Outing. Thank you Sornig family!
· 2011/2012 PTA Board – President-Michelle Pugh, Vice President-Brad Glonka, Secretary-Sue Medina, Treasurer-Tina Wyffels, Events Coordinator-Dawn Neubacher, Fundraising Coordinator-new member- Jill deJesus. We wish Lisa Larson the best in her “retirement.”  She’s been a tireless supporter/volunteer for the last 11years!  While we’re sad she’s moving on, we are delighted to welcome Jill to the Board.  She’ll be a great asset to all of us at Browning (students, staff, & parents!)
· Fun Fair – Lisa Larson has graciously agreed to volunteer and Jill deJesus has volunteered to co-chair to help organize. Bev C. and Bobby K. have volunteered to run the $ raffle along with Sue M. volunteering to run the themed basket raffle. Lisa L. will approach Steve Harris in volunteering to run the kitchen. Lee G. has volunteered to run the Cake Walk. 
· The New Rink  - Has donated a party for the golf outing and another one to use for another event.

VII. Funding Requests: 
· Browning the Best Rewards: Mrs. Hassell requested $676.50 to purchase of Browning pennants as rewards for students selected for monthly Browning Best Recognition.  Tabled until 6/8/11 meeting.
· Caught you at your Best Incentives: Mrs. Hassell $298.50 to replenish Incentives supply with Browning pencil sharpeners.  Tabled until 6/8/11 meeting.

· MEAP Celebration: Mrs. Hassell requested approximately $400 for a Movie and Popcorn Red Carpet Theme (in the gym) to congratulate them on a fabulous job on their MEAP scores. This was unanimously approved. Jill d and Trish motioned to vote on this. 
· Playground Fund - Mrs. Hassell advised that Browning will receive a large play scape from UCS improvements fund to replace metal bubble structure in SW area of grounds. It should be in place next month or so.
VIII. Open discussion – Possibility of starting a Garden Club. Looking into getting a rain barrel.
IX. Adjournment – Motioned to adjourn Jill d. and Lisa W. Meeting adjourned at 8:57pm. 
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